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FTC Responds to Heller Letter Regarding Gas Prices
WASHINGTON, D.C. – Federal Trade Commission Secretary Donald Clark has responded to U.S. Senator Dean Heller’s (R-NV) October 2012 letter regarding the Senator’s concerns about increasing gas prices. The response, which took five months to receive, noted that Senator Heller’s concerns are under “careful consideration” and that the Commission will continue to monitor the market to identify and prevent illegal market manipulation. 

Heller’s letter urged the commission to take appropriate steps to prevent illegal market manipulation and to secure stable, affordable gas prices nationwide. 

“Considering the harmful effect that volatile gas prices have on businesses and families in Nevada, I’m disappointed that the FTC failed to respond for five months, and look forward to further detail on their plan of action. Ensuring that we have an affordable, stable supply of the energy needed to power our economy and businesses should be top priority. The Silver State is facing incredible challenges and the last thing Nevadans need is to feel the squeeze of skyrocketing gas prices,” said Senator Dean Heller.
A PDF copy of FTC Secretary Donald Clark’s letter is pasted below and attached with this release.
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